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The Superintendent Commission Conference Planning Committee convened on 8/27/2024. We have
meetings scheduled for the last Tuesday of the month.

Commission Highlights

Dr. Hatchett responded to an invitation to connect with AZABSE and AZALAS communicating via
email and virtually to discuss ways to collaborate and partner on a national level. Dr. Hatchett extended
the invitation to Dr. Alexander and he joined in the conversations as well. A virtual follow-up meeting
with AZABSE /AZAIAS Superintendents will take place on Sept. 4th.

Zelda Fowler, AZABSEand Dr. Lobatta AZALAS Executive Director met with Dr. Alexander and L. I try
to include Dr. Alexander in as many things as possible for a smooth transition with this being my last
year as Superintendent Commission Chair. Teamwork makes the dreamwork. We are all in this together.
Mr. Uly Navarrete is scheduled to join in Sept. The goal is to build a strong leadership pipeline and
support educational leadership in Arizona. We will also discuss the 100 Superintendent March that was
attended by both Dr. Alexander and I and Superintendents from AZALAS and AZABSE. We will discuss
opportunities and explore common goals.

New Affiliate Development Work (in conjunction with the Regional Representative): Need a list of new
affiliates

Dr. Alexander is a member of the Illinois affiliate that launched under the amazing leadership of Gloria
Davis. .

Support Needed:



Information for Senator Warnock, we would like him to serve on a panel. Contact information for
anyone who has connections with Georgia legislators who may want to serve on a panel during the
NABSE annual conference during the Superintendent Commission strand.

NABSE National Convention Attendance Goal (if applicable):
100

Upload report to NABSE Board Shared Google Drive, or email to NABSE National Secretary Statia Paschel
(spaschel@nabse.org) at least 7 days prior to scheduled Board meeting.



